
ST PATRICKS P&F MEETING 12th October 2016  

MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: M. Fox, N. Dickson, C.Anderson,  F. Wooldridge, K. Jenner, G. Pimm, C. McInnes & 

M.Marschke 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:  Moved as true and correct 

     1st  M. Marschke  2nd. C. McInnes 

BUSINESS ARISING:   

Leo Grant : The Leo Grant was still ongoing at the time of this meeting 

CORRESPONDENCE IN & OUT:   Moved as true and correct 

     1st M. Marschke 2nd F. Wooldridge 

TREASURES REPORT:   Cheque Account $10,381.83 Investment Account $5994.80 

     Moved as true and correct 

     1st C. Anderson  2nd M.Marschke 

PRINCIPALS REPORT:   M. Fox 

GENERAL BUSINESS:    

Celebration Night:  We will hold a celebration night meeting on the 23rd November. This meeting 

will finalise raffle prizes. We will need to put a call out for volunteers to help with the Prep, Cooking 

and Serving of the BBQ. Gifts for teachers that will be leaving need to be finalised.   

Jumpers: Mr Fox presented the idea that the Jumpers are now embroidered with the child’s name 

the same as with the hats. Currently there are way too many lost jumpers and this would stop the 

problem as it allows for items to be found or returned very quickly. The safety issue was raised, but 

discussed that the Jumpers don’t have to be worn outside of school if that is of concern to you.  

Shelter: The subject of shelter was mentioned for rainy days. At this stage we will just continue to 

manage with the rain the way things are.  

Prep Orientation Day: Cathie suggested that a representative from the P & F be present for the 

orientation day and kindly offered to do this.  

The Resilience Project:  Mr. Fox presented The Resilience Project to us which will be presented at 

Shalom on the 7th February 2016. This will be presented to our children in 2017. This is an extremely 

important event and not to be missed. You can visit the website.  

NEXT MEETING: 1/02/17  MEETING CLOSED: 2:55pm 


